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’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I strongly oppose the proposed change to 10:1 leverage for retail forex customers represented in RIN
3038-AC6.

You have previously driven the American public "offshore" with the last regulation changes. How many
more will leave our country with this change?

What good is all the legislation if no one is left to control?


